
Dear Archibald Families 

 

You are warmly invited to our  

New Starter Coffee Mornings 

Tuesday 3rd September 

Wednesday 4th September  

9-10am 

in the School Portacabin 

 

Please come and join us to chat with 

our Headteacher, our School SENCO 

and meet other families over a cup of 

coffee. 

 

*Families & School Together* 


